
From: Curtis Cormier <cpcormier3@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 8:38 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Liberty asking for rate increase 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Hello,  
 
I wanted to email to let you know that you should not allow Liberty to increase rates. They're already 
absurd now. Either that or the state needs new leadership to combat these companies taking advantage 
of necessities like energy. 
 
Thank you, 
Curtis Cormier 


